
Subject: Subject Access Request
From: Daniel Whitehouse <Daniel.Whitehouse@orj.co.uk>
Date: 23/02/2021, 14:49
To: jason earl <jaseearl@googlemail.com>
CC: Patrick Tedstone <Patrick.Tedstone@orj.co.uk>

Sent on behalf of Patrick Tedstone

Dear Mr Earl,

The informa�on commissioner has acknowledged your unacceptable behaviour in this ma�er to date.

For our part we felt strongly that the tape recording belonged to our client (to whom your request should
have been made). Further we felt your request was for malign purposes. Indeed, you have made a number
of false allega�ons about the writer to date and you have also contacted him (and other members of ORJ)
at extremely inappropriate hours of the day in a manner clearly designed to be in�mida�ng. You should
take care not to publish any false allega�ons in the future (save of course you can make any
representa�on you like to the SRA).

Nevertheless, we have decided to withdraw our objec�on to the produc�on of the tape which is a�ached
here to. We imagine you will be able to obtain the so�ware to listen to the tape. If not, we have provided
that so�ware to the SRA and we have no objec�on to you approaching them for it.

Any other informa�on we hold about you is clearly privileged.

Yours faithfully

ORJ
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